
Lay School of Theology 

  

The Lay School is an educational opportunity offered jointly by the five South 
Carolina presbyteries on two weekends a year, in spring and fall, held on the 
campus of Presbyterian College in Clinton.  The class instructors are highly qualified 

pastors and teachers of the PCUSA.  Overnight accommodations are provided at a 
discount at local hotels.   

 

The Lay Enrichment track is available for anyone who wants to delve more 
deeply onto the Presbyterian/Reformed faith.  The CRE track is for ruling elders 
who desire further training toward special service to the church as Commissioned 

Ruling Elders (lay pastors).  Course material is the same for both.  In the spring 
classes offered are Worship and Sacraments, Old Testament Survey, Church 

History, and Church Polity.  Fall classes are New Testament Survey, Reformed 
Theology, Pastoral Care, and Preaching.  Electives are also available in both spring 
and fall.   

 

The next session of the Lay School will be April 15-17, 2016. 

Information and registration will be available on our website soon. 


